
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
DATE: October 2, 2019 

TO: Coastside Design Review Committee (CDRC), Miramar 

FROM: Dennis P. Aguirre, Coastside Design Review Officer 

SUBJECT: Request reschedule of Item Number 2, scheduled for CDRC consideration 
on October 10, 2019. 

 
 Project File Number:  PLN 2018-00154 (Huard/Ott) 
 Magellan Avenue, in the unincorporated Miramar area of San Mateo 

County, Assessor’s Parcel No.:  048-013-920 
  

 
The applicant was unable to install story poles in a timely manner prior to the regularly 
scheduled CDRC meeting of October 10, 2019, as required, and is therefore requesting 
that the CDRC reschedule the item for project consideration to a date uncertain, to 
ensure that ample time is available for installation of the story poles no later than ten 
(10) days prior to a scheduled future meeting.     
 
 


